TOWN FOREST COMMITTEE MINUTES – draft copy
DATE: 			November 7, 2018
MEMBERS PRESENT:  	Jeff Crosby, Vice Chair; Fred Mullen, Treasurer;
				Ron Jarvis, Secretary;			
MEMBERS ABSENT:	Woody Bowne
PREVIOUS MINUTES:	August minutes were accepted as presented.				
TREASURERS REPORT:	Treasurers report was accepted as read.

OLD BUSINESS:	The committee voted to pay a portion of the cost of a plaque thanking 
Ed White for serving on the TFC, the Kuncanowet Committee, the
Conservation Commission and the Planning Board. 
			Motion: To see if the TFC will vote to pay a portion of the cost of a 
			plaque.  -  Passed
NEW BUSINESS:	Jim Marcou and Jordan Marcou came before the TFC asking permission
to cut several tall pine trees, stating that they could fall on Jordan
Marcou’s house.
They said they would pay the TFC the value of the pines.  The Committee
asked the Marcous to mark the trees to be cut so that the Committee could
identify the trees when they do a site walk on November 17 at 10 am. 
			Contact info: Jordan Marcou, 493-6520
		
			Because Ed White resigned the TFC, a new member is needed.  
Jeff Crosby suggested a forester, Bryan Comeau, who lives in Dunbarton.
Since we are no longer have a forester on the committee Jeff will invite
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bryan to join us at our next meeting in February.

The Committee voted for a new Chair and Vise Chair.
Motion: To see if the committee will vote to appoint Jeff Crosby as
Chairman and Woody Bowne as Vise Chair.  -  Passed 
		
CORRESPONDANCE 	None
ACTION ITEMS:		Fred and Ron to go to a trophy shop to get a plaque for Ed White.
				Members to meet Nov. 17 at 10 am at the home of Jordan Marcou
re: trees posing a safety issue 
				
MEETING ADJOURNED:		At 9:30 pm
NEXT MEETING:			Wednesday, February 6, 2019 at 7:30 at the Fire Station
RESPECTFULLY  SUBMITTED:	Ron Jarvis, Secretary	


